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Dear Colleague

ANNUAL REPORT OF THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE
ON DISTINCTION AWARDS

1. This letter encloses a copy of the first Annual
Report of the Advisory Committee on Distinction
Awards for NHS consultants.

2. The Report offers a full account of the 1993
awards round in Great Britain and supporting
information about the Distinction Awards Scheme.
It is hoped that the Report will be widely read
within the NHS and will promote a better
understanding by managers, consultants and others
with an interest in the operation of the scheme.

3. Copies of the report should be made freely
available locally to all consultants and others with
an interest in the scheme.

Yours sincerely

A J MATHESON
Director of Manpower
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St. Andrew's House
Edinburgh EH1 3DG

2 lApril 1994

Addressees

For action:
General Managers,
Health Boards

General Manager,
Common Services Agency

General Manager, State
Hospital

Chief Executives, NHS
Trusts

For information

General Manager,
Health Education Board
for Scotland

Executive Director,

Scottish Council for
Postgraduate Medical
and Dental Education

Enquiries to:

Mr R J M Pugh
Directorate of
Manpower

NHS Management
Executive

Room 61A

St Andrew's House
EDINBURGH

EH1 3DG

Tel:
Fax:

031 244 2239
031 244 2683






